
 
 

23RD SUNDAY  
IN ORDINARY TIME 
September 9, 2018 

 

Saturday, September 8th 

  9:00  Tony & Pat McGrath req. by The Begley Family 
  5:30  Lucas Harashima req. by The Borelli Family 

 

Sunday, September 9th 

  7:30  For the Living & Deceased Members  
  of St. Patrick’s Parish 
  9:00  Rafael Neto req. by Anne Neto 

10:30  Jacqueline & Frank Garibaldi req. by The Decina  
  Family 

12:00  Mary & Edward Fuhrman req. by the Family 
  5:30  Eileen Schmidt req. by The Tortorella Family 
 
Monday, September 10th  

  7:00  Tom & Julia Begley req. by The Begley Family 
  9:00  Gloria D’Agostino req. by The Renella Family 

 

Tuesday, September 11th  
  7:00  Jimmy Voltaggio req. by The Voltaggio Family 
  9:00  Claire Tilton (L) req. by Evelyn Calvert 
  7:00pm Religious Education Program Mass (open to public) 
 

Wednesday, September 12th 

  7:00  Gail Triniato req. by the Family 
  9:00  Barbara Sullivan req. by Mary & Charlie George 
 

Thursday, September 13th  

  7:00  Nick Vasta req. by Nancy Grasso 
  9:00  Daniel Albarelli req. by The Sullivan & Baker Families 
 
Friday, September 14th  
  7:00  John Sharkey req. by Claire Grimes 
  9:00  Mary Boyle req. by Sr. Kathleen Fitzgerald 
 

Saturday, September 15th 

  9:00  Marie Henry req. by The Begley Family 
  4:30  The Vaccarino & Wilson Families req. by Marion 

Wilson 

Sunday, September 16th 

  7:30  For the Living & Deceased Members  
  of St. Patrick’s Parish 
  9:00  Lou Blaiotta req. by Mary & Charlie George 

10:30  Dr. Robert E. Burke req. by The Cherniavsky Family 

12:00  Joseph LaMotta req. by Deena LaMotta 
  5:30  Janet Jacobsen req. by Raymond Infarinato & Lisa 

Cribari 

 

RECENT COLLECTIONS: 
 

September 2, 2018      $4723 

 

 
 

We have started a new prayer list!  
 Please give us the names of anyone you would  

like to have on our prayer list. 
 

You can email us at patrick485@optonline.net  
or call us at 914-234-3344. 

 
It is a duty and a privilege for us to pray for those 

commended to our prayers. 
 

Pray for the Sick 

Clara Asaro, Molly Henry, Liz Leinhard  
and all who request our prayers 

 

Service Personnel Prayer List 
The names listed below are service personnel serving in our 
nation’s armed forces who are relatives of our parishioners.  
Please keep them in your prayers.  

Darren Adler/Marines 
Charlie Carr /Air Force 

Richard Hughes/Marines 
Steven Scully/Marines 

 Thomas M. Stevenson/Army 
 
 

 

Partner–in–Faith Prayer 
Heavenly Father, we ask your blessings and protection 
on the people of Sacred Heart Parish.  We, your children 
at St. Patrick’s, invoke your name on their behalf.  We 
are grateful for all you have given us and in return we are 
mindful of those who have less than we do.  Bless us all 
and keep us close to you.  May the example of your Son, 
Jesus Christ, be the strength that will make us one in 
you. This we ask through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

 
 

 

ROSARY HILL HOME / WESTCHESTER HOSPICE 
FUNDRAISER 

The Ancient Order of Hibernians, Division 16, is here today 
selling raffle tickets after all Masses to benefit Rosary Hill 
Home and Westchester Hospice. Raffles are $5 each, or 5 
raffles for $20. Last year, with your help, they were able to 
donate over $13,000 to these worthy organizations. Thank 
you for your support! 
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FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: 
 

On Friday evening, September 14, the “Feast of the 
Exaltation of the Holy Cross,” we will have a Holy Hour 
beginning at 7:30pm in the Church. This will be a time for 
prayer and healing for all whose lives have been touched 
by the cross through abuse. We will continue to pray for 
healing for all in our Church whose faith has been shaken 
during this time of pain. The hour will include exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament, Benediction, Scripture and 
time for some quiet prayer. All are invited to join us. 
  
Our Gospel this weekend relates the story of the healing 
by Jesus of a man who was deaf and mute. On the 
physical level this miracle transformed the man’s life 
completely. He was able to hear and to speak plainly. On 
the spiritual level the Gospel reminds each of us that our 
ears must always be open to hear God’s Word, to listen 
to it and to respond to it. Our mouths must be open so we 
may proclaim the Word to others. We pray that just as 
this man’s life was transformed by the power of Lord’s 
word, so may His word transform us! 
  
Tuesday of this week is September 11, the 17th 
anniversary of the tragic events of that day. Let us 
remember all who died that day and all who responded 
so heroically to save others. We keep in mind all who are 
suffering illness today because of their presence there 
and all the families who still grieve the loss of a loved 
one. Pray for peace! 
  
In Christ, 
Msgr. John T. Ferry, Pastor 
 
 
 
 

WORDS OF INSPIRATION: 
 

Show No Partiality 
 
Today’s reading from the Letter of James Challenges us to 
truly live our faith.  For James, faith is not abstract and 
theoretical.  It must bear fruit in our lives.  It’s a practical faith.  
Faith isn’t just a matter of believe, but a commitment to our 
brothers and sisters through acts of service.  The letter shows 
a strong option for the poor.  Discrimination against the poor 
and partiality toward the rich is incompatible with faith in Christ.  
As biblical people, we have a rich heritage of social justice 
teaching.  There is a thread of social justice and care for the 
poor that runs throughout the entire Bible.  We cannot claim to 
be Christians and ignore the needs of the poor in our 
communities. 
     ~Angeline Hubert 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

RESPECT LIFE COMMITTEE:  
Meeting Monday, September 10th  
immediately following the 9am Mass in the  
Church Meeting Room. All are welcome! 
 

WOMEN’S FAITH SHARING GROUP: 
Meeting Thursday, September 13th 
from 6:30-8pm at the Cenacle. 
We hope you can join us! 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  On Saturday, September 15th, the 
day of the Parish Picnic, Confessions will be heard 
from 4:00 to 4:30pm. 
 

 

 
NEXT SATURDAY! 

St. Patrick’s Parish Picnic 
Saturday, September 15th 

after 4:30pm Mass 
 

There is no 5:30 Mass on this date and 
Confessions will be heard from 4:00pm to 4:30pm. 

 

Volunteers still needed!!  
If you’d like to volunteer, please contact the parish office at: 

patrick485@optonline.net or 914-234-3344. 

Thank you! 
 

ST. PATRICK’S 
FALL BLOOD DRIVE 
Next Sunday, September 16th 
8am to 2pm 
St. Patrick’s School Gym 
 

 All students registered 
for Religious Education for September should have 
received the “Back to school” mailing this past week.  If you 
did not receive the mailing then please call the RE Office at 
234-3775.   Classes start on September 16th and 18th.   
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The 2018-19 St. Patrick’s Bedford CYO Basketball 
season is open for registration. Parishioners can 
register on line at www.eteamz.com/bcyo. Girls and 
Boys divisions start at 3rd grade and continue through 
high school. Registration will close on Sunday, 
Sept. 30th. The season runs from early October to the 
end of February. For more info please contact: Van 
Muller at 914-262-6645. 

 

Sacred Music Workshops:  

Everyone Can Sing! Workshop for "non-singers" 
Saturday, September 15, 10am-12pm 
St. Joseph's Seminary, Yonkers 
 
Reading Music 101 
Saturday, September 22, 10am-12pm 
St. Joseph's Seminary, Yonkers 
 
Presenter: Dr. Jennifer Donelson, DMA, Professor of Music at St. 
Joseph's Seminary 
 
Registration fee: $10 
More information: nyliturgy.org/workshops 
Contact: liturgy@archny.org or 914.968.6200, x8177 

 

 

CHAR VANCE IS COMING TO 
ST. ELIZABETH ANN SETON! 

SATURDAY, SEPT. 29TH, 7:00PM 
 
Dubbed as “Our Lady’s Comedienne,” Char Vance will 
share how she experienced physical healing and most 
importantly, received the gift of faith. Come to experience 
the joy that Char Vance shares. 
 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Church 
1377 E. Main Street, Shrub Oak, NY 

 

Faith can be Funny and Joyful! 
 

There is no charge for this event, 
 but a good will offering will be taken. 

 

 

 
Not on FORMED yet? Go to seas.formed.org. Click on 
Register, then enter your name, email address and desired 
password. You are now registered to enjoy the free parish 
subscription which gives you 24/7 access to over 300 
quality Catholic on line programs, 99+ movies, 101+ audios, 
& 98+ Ebooks. This week we honor Mary.  The 8th is the 
Feast of the Nativity of Blessed Virgin Mary, the 12th The 
Most Holy Name of Mary, and the 15th Our Lady of Sorrows.  
Study: The Bible and the Virgin Mary, Lesson 9: Full of 
Grace or Symbolon: Knowing the Faith, Session 9: Mary 
and the Saints.  Watch the movie: Mary of Nazareth, read 
Mary in the Redemption, or listen to Drawing Strength from 
Our Lady of Sorrows or The Virgin Mary Revealed Through 
Scripture.  On the 14th read, Saint Helena and the True 
Cross on the Feast of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross.  St. 
Patrick’s Parish code: T74C9Q. 

 

TRANSCEND: A YOUNG ADULT LECTURE SERIES: 

Transcend brings young adults together to connect, equip 
them with knowledge and understanding and provides 
direction to help overcome life’s challenges. 
Please join them to explore relevant, thought provoking and 
controversial issues and topics and maybe even meet 
someone new! Anyone 18 to 30 years old is welcome! 
September 12: Who Am I? 
October 10: What’s My Purpose? 
November 14: Am I Really Free? 
December 12: What Should I Do with My Life? 
All meetings on the 2nd Wednesday of the month 7pm  
at St. Joseph’s Church, 95 Plum Brook Road, Somers, NY 
For more information please call  
Daniel 914-329-6710. 

 
 

EMPLOYMENT NETWORKING SUPPORT GROUP:  
A free, 6-week program is being offered by The RDC Center 
for Counseling & Human Development.  This workshop will 
offer information about Resume Writing, Interviewing, Using 
Linkedin and Self-Assessment. Target audience: all who are 
underemployed, or unemployed.  TIME: 6:30-8PM on Tuesday 
evenings: Sept. 25, Oct. 2, 9, 16, 23 and 30. PLACE: The 
White Plains Education & Technology Center, 303 Quarropas 
St., White Plains, 10601.  For more information or to register: 
Pat Sheridan, 914-798-1103 or 
psheridan@divinecompassion.org.  
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